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Taverners Tales 
Taverners Hill Infants School 

Elswick St Petersham NSW 2049 
T: 9569 6396 E: Tavernersh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.tavernersh-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
Congratulations to Cameron Fisher who has been offered  
a contract for 2019 at Toongabbie East Public School.  I 
would like to thank Cameron for his dedication and hard work 
whilst at Taverners Hill.  Cameron has been an integral part of our  
school community and I know he will be missed. 

As this is my last newsletter for the year I would like to take the 
opportunity to say thank you to the Taverners community for 
your support over the past year. 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time at Taverners and the 
dedication and commitment to the school by all of you is 
amazing.  I hope that I am lucky enough to work with another 
community like Tavnerers Hill in the near future. 

Rebecca Hollands  
Relieving Principal 
 

 
 
Guided Readers 
 
A huge thank you to Simone V, Jes A, Suzanne D, Carola T, Andrea 
H, Siobhan H, Domenique P, Christina S, Briohny W, Kelly D,  Bec D 
and Emma Virgona who spent last Monday converting all the 
guided readers to the new levelling system. It was a huge 
undertaking but team work got the job done!!  Our new readers 
have arrived, ready to be used in classrooms and for home reading 
in 2019. 

Upcoming Events 

December 11 

P&C 7:00pm 

December 14 

Reports sent home 

December 17 

End of Year Excursion to 
Palace Cinema Norton St 
@9:30am and Science 
Incursion 

December 18 

Year 2 Graduation @9:45am 

December 19 

Last day for students. 
Students can wear mufti 
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Library 
 
As we are approaching the end of the year, stocktake of the library needs to take place.  We ask 
that all library books are returned ASAP.  There will be no borrowing for the remainder of this year. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Year 2 Graduation 
 
The Year 2 Graduation will take place Tuesday 18 December commencing at 9:45am.  We welcome 
all Year 2 parents and family memebers to attend.  We kindly ask Year 1 parents donate morning tea.  
If there are any Year 1 parents who are able to assist with setting up morning tea please see Ms 
Newson. 
 
P&C Roles  2019  
 
There will be a number of P&C executive and sub-committee roles for 2019.  The following roles will be 
available for community members to stand for: 
 
P&C Executive       Sub-committees 
President         Fund Raising and Events  
Vice President        Grounds 
Secretary         Uniform shop 
Treasurer         Book Club 
 
Being a member of the P&C is a wonderful way to get to know other parents and be involved in 
consultative decision making.  It is also an opportunity to hear about how the strategic directions of 
the school plan are being achieved. 
 
Head Lice 
 
We have a had a number of cases of head lice recently.  Even though we are at the end of the year 
please check your child’s hair and treat as necessary.  We suggest all parents treat their child’s hair 
before school returns in 2019 to minimise the risk of head lice spreading. 
 
Afternoon Pick Up 
 
A reminder that in the afternoon, once children are collected from their teacher, parents must 
supervise their children.  We have had some incidents in the afternoon of children being hurt with 
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sticks.  We welcome parents to stay in the playground after the bell but we kindly ask parents activley 
monitor their children.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Arcella Fresh 
Arcella Fresh on Stanmore Road has kindly offered to donate fruit and vegetables for the chickens 
on a weekly basis so it would be wonderful if the community could support their business in return.  
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